
PIANORAMA 2023


Parent & Student Letter


Welcome, parents and students! The Nashville Area Music Teachers Association invites you to 
participate in Pianorama 2023: “It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like Christmas” Pianorama is 
an opportunity for area students to perform piano duets in an ensemble setting. 


Seth Gregory, notable pianist, conductor, and educator will be conducting rehearsals for the 
Pianorama 2023 concert. We are excited he can join us!


Reserve the weekend of December 8th, 9th, and 10th. Rehearsals are Friday, December 8th 
and Saturday, December 9th. The Pianorama concert is Sunday, December 10th at 2:00 p.m. 
Attendance is required for both Friday and Saturday rehearsals to perform Sunday. 


Registration with your teacher is September 15 through October 15. The teacher will notify 
participants of their rehearsal time for both Friday and Saturday. Official rehearsal schedules will 
be released once registration closes. Allow approximately one hour each day on campus.


Participant Fee: $25.00 per participant (student, parent, family member, or friend). Participant 
fees are non-refundable. Your teacher will assign you to a color group.


Sunday Concert Admission: $5.00 per person for non-performers. There is no charge for pre-
school age and under. Concert tickets (open seating) may be purchased during rehearsals on 
Friday and Saturday. Proceeds benefit the Young Artist Achievement Awards.


Pianorama 2023 rehearsals and concert will be at Lipscomb University, Collins Alumni 
Auditorium. Visit www.Lipscomb.edu for campus map and parking.


PIANORAMA CHECKLIST

1. Students must be supervised by an adult while attending both rehearsals and concert.


2. Arrive promptly. Locate your color group in the auditorium for your assigned seat. 


3. Be in your assigned seat 15 minutes prior to your scheduled time each day.


4. Bring your music and a pencil to rehearsals. All measures should be numbered.


5. Silence cell phones in the auditorium during the rehearsals and concert.


6. Bottled water is allowed in the auditorium. No food or gum is allowed.


7. Casual clothes are allowed for rehearsals. Dressy-festive attire is requested on Sunday. 


8. Be in your assigned seat in the auditorium by 1:30 p.m. for Sunday’s concert.
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